
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of July 7, 2020 
 

Members Present                                                              Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Chair     Joseph Whitley 
Patricia Edgecomb       
Ann Hughes       
John Kiwaha 
Pat Triplett 
Mike Bledsoe  
Ed White – secretary 
 
   
                                                                                         

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:08PM via teleconference. 
 
Minutes from March Meeting were approved unanimously.   
 
Public Input 
none 
 
Member Resignation 
Lisa Leppo resigned from the committee.  There is an older application from someone who submitted 
when there was last a vacancy that will be distributed for review 
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt a Beach Website 
-First Volunteers signed up and they took the area by the pier 
-Nikki is going to do some advertising 
 
Sponsorship Signs 
-Needs to be presented to town for final approval 
-Ed will talk to Nikki about when would be a good time 
 
KB Ocean Life Project 
-No recruitment happening as there will be no events in summer 20202 
-There may be some offseason planning/training sessions depending on current affairs 
 
Access Signs 
-Southern Signs replaced the damaged signs and Public Works have installed 
-Thank you signs on Oceanside have been installed 
 
 
 
 



New Business 
 
-Garbage Can at 814 N. Fort Fisher access is missing, as well as cigarette butt receptacle.  They were 
there last year.   
-Could be a Public Works issue, but old notes/recollections might show that these were installed at the 
cost of the HOA (Kure-by-the-Sea in this case). 
 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:34PM 
 
Next Meeting – 8/4/2020 via teleconference 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Ed White - Secretary 
   

 

      

 

 


